5.

CORRESPONDENCE

a)

ASHMOLE STREET PARTY

The following letter has been received from Tytle Glintberg, seeking funding to cover
the cost of advertising the street stopping in Ashmole Street to allow a community street
party to be held:

“During the last year we have had least four burglaries and two attempted burglariesin
Ashmole Street. (There are only 29 households in Ashmole Street).

We wish to have a street party to get to know each other, to create a community sense
and to talk safely. The wish is to close the street off to create a safe environment for
children and adults.

We wish to apply for funding to cover the cost of advertising in the Press, closing
Ashmole Street on the day and of hiring the road block notice and signs. The cost of all
these is estimated to be between $170 and $200.

The date is not decided yet. However, it will be at the end of January or at the
beginning of February 2000.”
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